
Below is a Connect Message-May 27, 2015-Locker Clean Up 

 

Good evening bulls, students were given time today for locker 

clean out. Students were instructed to remove all personal 

belongings. 

 

In addition, they were told that as of tomorrow no book bags, 

back packs, draw string bags and/or purses larger than 8 x 10 will 

be allowed for the remainder of the school year.  

Please remind your student of this rule and that lockers must be 

cleaned out in the morning if they have not already done so.  

We will begin changing locker combinations mid-day tomorrow in 

preparation for the coming school year.  

Thank you and have a good evening. 


